To: [Insert the Foreign Minister name and e-mail for your country]
Copies: Mr Benjamin Netanyahu 

Israel Prime Minister 
E-mail: PM_ENG2@pmo.gov.il and sar@mfa.gov.il. 
Twitter: @netanyahu
Dr Tedros Ghebreyesus, 
WHO Director-General
E-mail: hernandezl@who.int
Twitter: @DrTedros
Mr António Guterres 

UN Secretary General

E-mail: sgcentral@un.org
@antonioguterres
International Council of Nurses (ICN)
E-mail: nursing@icn.ch
Public Services International

E-mail: rights@world-psi.org

Dear [insert Foreign Minister name], 

The lives of health workers in Gaza must be protected

I am writing to you on behalf of [insert your organisation name], an affiliate of the Public Services International (PSI), which represents more than 20 million workers in 164 countries, to express serious concerns about the targeting of health workers in Gaza.

21-year-old Razan al-Najjar was a member of PSI’s affiliate the General Union of Health Services Workers, a registered nurse and volunteer with the Palestinian Medical Relief Society (PMRS) when she was killed by an Israeli sniper on 1 June 2018. This is unacceptable. The state of Israel must respect health workers.
Health workers in Gaza and conflict zones across the world save lives and take care of the wounded, by providing emergency services. Their safety and security should be safeguarded as they perform a critical humanitarian role. It is unacceptable for them to be made targets by security personnel. This is a violation of the Fourth Geneva Convention.

On behalf of [insert your organisation name], I call on you to take all necessary steps to ensure the immediate cessation of attacks on medical and health personnel in Gaza, including publicly condemning the attacks and calling on the Israeli government to fulfil its obligations to the civilian population in accordance with the international human rights law.
PSI and its affiliates will be closely monitoring the situation. 

Yours sincerely,

[Your name]

[Your organisation name]

